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Date:  September 20, 2023 
 
To:  Mayor and Members of the City Council 
 
Through: Bryant Powell, City Manager 

Ted Wolff, Public Works Director 
 

From:  Shane Kiesow, Public Works Manager 
 
Subject: Presentation and Discussion Project # HFS23-05  
 
 
City staff plans to present and open for discussion the consideration of award of contract to 
Weems Asphalt for project no. HFS23-05 for the reconstruction of City’s Fuel Island pavements 
for a not to exceed amount of $139,342.47. Work would result in the reconstruction of cement 
and asphalt concrete that surrounds the fuel island currently in very poor condition.  The work 
will result in access restrictions to the facility for three weeks but no closure is anticipated.  Work 
is planned within the November – February 2023-24 timeframe.      
   
The funding source are monies budgeted within the current fiscal year’s Highway User Revenue 
Funds (HURF).   


